
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 12, 2021 

 

Dear Lions Gate Community Members, 

We are pleased to announce that the residents of our Independent Living area will be 
eligible to receive the COVID vaccination here at Lions Gate. Vaccinations are being 
provided by the government, through our pharmacy provider Omnicare/CVS.  
Omnicare/CVS is providing us with the Pfizer vaccine, which is a two-step vaccine, this 
means the initial dose will be provided on their first visit and the final dose on the second 
visit.  The pharmacy has assigned us the following dates, 01/31/21 and 02/21/21 that 
they will be onsite to vaccinate.  As the date approaches, we will provide instructions and 
times to residents receiving the vaccine.   

You will need to complete the form and provide copies of your medical insurance card.  If 
you are completing this form on behalf of a resident, you must also complete the Consent 
Form.  If your loved one is able to complete the form themselves, you do not need to 
complete an additional consent form.  The form(s) may be completed in 2 ways: 

1. Click on the link below to access and complete the online vaccine intake form and 
the consent form (if applicable).  After you complete the form(s), please save and 
email to skushner@lionsgateccrc.org along with a copy of the front and back of 
the medical insurance card. 
 

      CLICK HERE FOR THE ONLINE VACCINE INTAKE FORM 
 
 
CLICK HERE FOR THE ONLINE CONSENT FORM 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:skushner@lionsgateccrc.org
https://info.omnicare.com/rs/095-VIX-581/images/COVID%2019%20Vaccine%20Intake%20Fillable%20Consent%20Form.pdf
https://info.omnicare.com/rs/095-VIX-581/images/COVID%2019%20Vaccine%20Responsible%20Party%20Form.pdf


  

2. We will distribute hard copy forms to all independent living apartments and 
cottages.  Fill it out with a pen, and return it with a copy of the front and back of the 
medical insurance card to Lions Gate via: 

 
 a. Drop it off at the concierge desk attention to Sandy Kushner 

b. Scan and email to skushner@lionsgateccrc.org  
c. Fax to Sandy Kushner at 856-782-2660 
d. Mail to Sandy Kushner at Lions Gate, 1110 Laurel Oak Rd., Voorhees, NJ  

08043 
 
The form(s) must be completed, along with copies of the medical insurance card, and 
returned by Wednesday 1/20/21. 

YOU MUST PROVIDE US WITH A COPY OF YOUR MEDICAL INSURANCE CARD – BOTH 
FRONT AND BACK SIDES.  If you do not have the ability to copy the card, please bring the 
card to the concierge desk and a copy will be made for you.  If the resident medical 
insurance card is not provided, CVS will not provide the vaccine. 

Please note the following: 

If a resident receives the first dose on 1/31 but is not in the community or is unable to 
receive the second dose on 2/21 at Lions Gate, it will be the resident’s or family’s 
responsibility to determine where to obtain the second dose at an alternate location.   

If a resident is out of the community or is unable to receive the first dose on 1/31 – the 
resident could receive the first dose on 2/21, however it will be the resident’s or family’s 
responsibility to determine where to obtain the second dose at an alternate location.     

Please send any questions you may have about this process to 
lgadministrator@lionsgateccrc.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Thompson 
COO/CFO 
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